AGENDA

Ole 97 Board of Directors Meeting

Tuesday, November 13, 2012
Piccadilly on Mt. Moriah at 5:30 p.m.
· Treasurer’s Report  - Larry Nance, Treasurer 
· Discuss September 22, 2012, Alumni Reunion results
· Search Committee’s (Greg Clarkson, Larry Nance and Frank Hall) report on 
recommendation for new Chairman beginning January 2013.

· Vote on new Chairman and other officers
· Discuss alumni reunion every other year (even years). 
· Need a volunteer to coordinate between alumni and Ole 97 Scoutmaster Tony Wright especially for 2013 which would be the 110th year of the Wreck of the Ole 97 in 1903.  I have made Tony aware of this opportunity for the Troop.
· Read Thank you note from Irene Dycus.

Comments from Umpy:  I think we have performed a unique and worthwhile service for scouting and especially for our beloved Scout Troop Ole 97 past and present -- a worthwhile endeavor which I think should be continued.  I will be available to assist with suggestions or programs going forward.  

We remain as the second largest donor to Old Kia Kima Preservation Association in money and donations of approximately $60,000.  Additionally we have provided financial support to the Troop for their financial needs as they occur – I believe in the neighborhood of $20,000.

It has been a pleasure and challenge serving as the first Ole 97 Alumni Chairman.  Thank you for all your support.  It is my hope that we continue to be a strong provider to the Troop for any financial need they may have.
Audrey E. “Umpy” Osborn

Chairman Ole 97 Alumni Chairman
